
 

 

 

 

 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

February 11, 2019 

BY RESS & COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th
 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:   Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 

Stratford Reinforcement Project 

EB-2018-0306 

 

We refer to the correspondence dated February 7, 2019 from Ms. Shannon McCabe, Ministry of Energy, 

Northern Development and Mines, regarding the status of consultation Enbridge Gas is undertaking with 

Indigenous and Metis Communities with respect to this project. 

 

Our Indigenous Affairs department had previously initiated, and continues to undertake, consultation 

regarding this project with Indigenous Communities, and those discussions are documented in the 

previously filed Indigenous Consultation Report.   

 

Prior to this correspondence, Enbridge Gas had discussions with Ministry staff regarding this specific 

matter.   Enbridge Gas confirms it is working with the Ministry and has contacted the specific Indigenous 

Community that has raised a question, and is confident that once discussions are completed and additional 

information is filed with the Ministry that they will be in a position to provide a confirmation of adequacy 

of consultation letter.  

 

Enbridge Gas is confident that this will not impact the current project schedule and is not requesting any 

change or other modification to the current Procedural Order. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

[original signed] 

 

Mark Murray, J.D. 

Manager, Regulatory Projects and Lands Acquisition 

:sb 

Attach. 

 

cc:   N. Marconi  

A. Manzano 

Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) 

School Energy Coalition (SEC) 

A. Innes 

S. Veldman 

S. Mc Cabe, Indigenous Energy Policy  

E. Sharkey, Indigenous Energy Policy 

 
 

  


